

December 11, 1930.

Mr. Joseph S. Pecker. 900 Victory Building, 10th and Chestnut Sts., Philadelphia, Penna.

Dear Mr. Pecker:

We are in receipt of your letter of December 6th asking for further information on the studs used in Magnesium and Aluminum castings.

We are glad to advise you that these studs are made double ended, the portion going into the casting being U.S.S. Standard and the extended portion being S.A.E. Standard. common practice in aircraft engines.

Trusting that this is the information which you desire, and assuring you that we are glad to be of service, we are,

Yours truly,

CHEVROLET AIRCRAFT CORPORATION

ECB/G

Durghduff E.C. Burghduff, Sales Engineer.